
Spread Joy This New Year with Your Child's Wishes! 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Jay Hind! 

 

As the year 2024 draws to a close, let us welcome New Year 2025 with joy, creativity, 

and a shared sense of community. At Freedom Valley School, it has become our 

beloved tradition to celebrate the season by encouraging our students to express their 

heartfelt wishes through beautiful 3x3 ft flex banners provided by the school. 

 

These banners are more than just festive decorations — they are: 

 A reflection of your child’s positivity and creativity 

 A way to bring smiles to your community 

 A symbol of the strong bond we share as the Freedom Valley School Family 

 The cost of the banner will be borne by the school.  

What do you have to do? 

 Fill out this Google Form before December 22, 2024. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd09JXIifL98CO_o52nKXH8YoMy

zv78oLQwTfpaqbUDZeK0IQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 Display the banner proudly at your shop, society, or any prominent space. 

 

Let’s spread warmth and hope for a wonderful year ahead while showcasing your 

child’s festive spirit to the world! 

We appreciate your continued support and love in making this initiative a grand 

success. Together, let’s make this New Year truly memorable for our students and 

community! 

 

Wishing you and your family a bright, joyful, and prosperous New Year 2025 in 

advance! 

 

With Warm Regards, 

 

Principal 

Freedom Valley School, Umrakh, Bardoli 


